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Children no longer 

need to be tested 

if showing 

symptoms, unless 

requested by a 

medical 

professional and if 

well enough can 

attend 

school/nursery.  

Adults are no longer required 

to test and do not have to  

self-isolate. 

School staff no 

longer have to 

be tested and if 

well enough can 

continue to 

work in school. 


